Important Notice for admission in B.A-IL in Srinagar campus, HNBGU

All students who have given CUET entrance examination .fo1: admission in
B.A.- I Semester and were shortlisted in earlier released merit lists, t.>ut d}le t.o
some issues failed to submit admission fees are informed thaF I.va.ersuy is
giving them one last chance to submit the fees for taking admission in B.A-I
Semester, Srinagar Campus.

Any such student who is interested in submitting their admission fees will have
to write and submit a request letter to Dean students’ welfare at
dswhnbgu2022@gmail.com up to 14" November, 2022. In the request letter

he/she have to mention their Form No. (Starting from letters HNB), Merit !ist in
which they were shortlisted and S.No in which their name was mentioned in the

same list.

Note: Applications will be considered based on their CUET score and Subject to
the availabilif§\ of seats in concerned programme/subjects.
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